
 MEMO 
 
To: Tahoe Donner Board of Directors 

 

From: Bette Rohrback - Chair - Elections Committee 

 

RE: Post-Election Update 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The post-election review for 2019 is underway, including scheduling interviews with all the 

candidates that wish to participate. Elections Committee will prepare a review summary to be 

provided to the Board at the August meeting. 

 

 


